From: Jay Francis <underpike@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 12:12 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Cola for pers one

CAUTION:External email.

Please consider a permanent Cola for my Pers One plan.

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



